BP 04/2014

The High Commission of Malaysia presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs and Trade of New Zealand and has the honour to refer to the
latter’s Note No 2014/125 concerning a police matter involving a member of

the administrative and technical staff at the Malaysian High Commission.

The Iligh Commission of Malaysia has the honour to inform that the

Government of Malaysia will not waive the personal immunity granted to Mr

Muhammad Rizalman Bin Ismail and has decided that he should be

repalriated to Malaysia as soon as possible. Should the Ministry of Foreign

Affairs and Trade of New Zealand _accept this arrangement, the Iigh

Commission proposes to send him and his fdrfuly back home on Thursday,
22nd May 2014 at 1.15 pm by MH 130. -

The High Commission of Malaysia would like to also seck the cooperation of
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of New Zealand and the New
Zealand Folice to kindly consider sealing all documentations pertaining to the
above mentioned matter and withdrawing all charges against Mr Muhammad

Rizalman Bin Ismail.

In choosing this course of action, the High Commission of Malaysia would like
to assure the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of New Zealand that the
Government of Malaysia will ensure that Mr Muhammad Rizalman Bin Ismail

does not return to New Zealand in the future.



The High Commission of Malaysia avails itself of this opportunity to renew to
the Ministry of Foreign Affairs and Trade of New Zealand the assurance of its

highest consideration.

High Commission of Malaysia

Wellington

21 May 2014




